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Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks,

The purpose of this liaison letter is two folds. The first one is to give IEEE 802.16 an update on the progress
of standardization in TTA PG702, Korea. The other one is to move forward relationship between two groups

in our future collaboration.

In the course of restructuring the standardization committees of TTA at the end of last year, 2.3GHz Portable
Internet Project Group (PG302) has been renamed as IMT WiBro Project Group (PG702).

Also, TTA PG702 chairmanship was elected newly as follows, and then I hope to advance our opportunities

for alignment through our new PG702 chairmanship.

Chair

Chung G. Kang, Korea University
Vice Chair

Dong Seung Kwon, ETRI

Hyung Kim, KT

Jung Je Son, Samsung Electronics

Liaison officer to IEEE 802.16

Jung Je Son, Samsung Electronics

As I mentioned earlier regarding TTA PG702, WiBro Standard had reached full alignment between WiBro
Standards and a subset of the P802.16-2004/P802.16e-2005. Moreover, TTA PG702 has a plan to develop
standards reaching full harmonization with IEEE 802.16m for IMT-Advanced of ITU-R and IEEE
802.16/REV2 for the revision of WiBro standard.

Meanwhile, at this time, we would like to seek permission from you to adopt some materials from IEEE
802.16 such as P802.16REV/2, EMD/SRD/SDD of TGm and so on. If there is any particular formality to

deal with issue, please let us know it. Meanwhile, the many members of TTA PG702 will be participating in



the future IEEE 802.16 sessions for our collaboration continuously.

I hope this letter is useful for you to understand the new TTA PG702 status and I believe we can provide

more information in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Chung G. Kang , Chair, TTA PG702

CC : Dr. Dong Seung Kwon, Vice Chair, TTA PG702, dskwon@etri.re.kr
Mr. Hyung Kim, Vice Chair, TTA PG702, hyungkim@kt.com
Dr. Jung Je Son, Vice Chair and Liaison officer to IEEE 802.16, TTA PG702, jungje.son(@samsung.com
Dr. Byoungmoon Chin, Vice President, TTA Standardization Department, bmchin@tta.or.kr
Mr. Hyoung Jin Choi, Secretary, TTA PG702, ibm686@tta.or.kr




